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I support HB 3190 and urge your support. Please pass this bill. 

 

There are many structures here in Portland that are in danger or erasure. PSU has 

recently made the decision to demolish Blackstone Hall which is a rare Egyptian 

revival building. The new structure will be constructed at a cost of 85 Million dollars. 

Through the destruction of these buildings we lose not only the history of the building, 

neighborhood, and community but also the chance to adapt and reenvision these 

structures to suit our modern needs. Too often the answer is to demolish and 

replace, but in the efforts of not only sustainability and conservation, but also as a 

cost saving method we must do more to destroy less.  

 

Thanks, 

Logan  


